STATE OF NEW YORK
COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL CONDUCT
801 Second Avenue
New York, NY 10017

Gerald Stern
Administrator (212) 949-8888

January 26, 1994
Mr. George Sassower

16 Lake Street
White Plains, New York 10603

Dear Mr. Sassower:

I am responding to your letter to Ms. Shelley Laterza.

All tiles are confidential by law, except the post-charge files of cases that result in
public discipline. As you know, none of your complaints resulted in public discipline or charges.
Accordingly, the files you refer to are confidential. Regrettably, I have insufficient staff, because of

budget cuts, to search our records and provide a list or other information pertaining to the numerous
complaints you have made.

I trust that this responds to all of the inquiries raised in your letter of January 24, 1994
Very truly yours,

Gerald Stern
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